
 
 
 
 
 

SNAP MEETING 
For the Attleborough area next week.  

This 'Safer Neighbourhood Action Panel' meeting is open to 

everyone and is held in person and online.  

It is on Tuesday evening (13 Feb)  

at South Lopham Village Hall at 6.30pm. 

If you’d like to join online then  

email EOBreckland@norfolk.police.uk for the Teams link. 

These meetings are the place to chat about local policing 

concerns, issues around where you live and things you’d like 

the local Beat Managers to focus on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   Town Hall, Queens Square, Attleborough, Norfolk, NR17 2AF 

        01953 456194  enquires@attleboroughtc.org.uk www.attleboroughtc.org.uk 

mailto:EOBreckland@norfolk.police.uk
mailto:enquires@attleboroughtc.org.uk

